
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

September 4, 2020 4:26 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain 
in place. This includes outside visits only for our Terrace Independent Living Residents.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you to Kim and Lucy Mancinelli from Bayside for the lovely scripture 

and absolutely beautiful homemade artwork for us to share. I read the scripture 
and shared the artwork during my Thursday morning Luther Manor TV prayer 
and update.  
 

Campus Happenings 
● Our Life Enrichment staff, starring music therapist Yaping Liu, brought back our 

Hymn Sing Along activity.  Residents love hearing their favorite hymns: Amazing 
Grace, Great is thy Faithfulness, What a Friend We Have in Jesus. Sometimes 
it’s just about being present and listening (like when I don’t want to ruin a choir by 
singing along in church) or its toe tapping, head rocking, clapping hands and 
requesting songs for Yaping to play. It’s easy to see why our Life Enrichment 
team members love their jobs! 

 
You might notice the tape on the floor, as this room is a great space surrounded 
by windows that we can disinfect and reuse for other small group events. 
Because we are limited to six residents at a time this helps us with non-verbal 
communication on social distance placement and allows us to adhere to 
standards while pushing the limits to meet our resident’s enrichment needs. 
 



 

  
 
Campus Updates 

● As we continue our efforts to keep residents and staff safe from COVID-19, we 
thought it would be fun to share the growing number of activities we’ve 
completed. As of last week, we have conducted over 143,000 staff screenings 
and resident vitals checks. Both of these efforts are helping us catch symptoms 
quickly and take swift action to ensure proper care and contain the spread. It’s 
been a herculean effort. Now do you see why we were seeking resident 
volunteers to help:)   

 
We will be taking a long weekend off from sending our Update so watch for our 
next email on Wednesday, September 9. We hope you have a great Labor Day 
weekend! 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


